
TOY	DRIVE	

Toys collected will be distribute to the 
South Orangetown Central School District’s Family Resource Center 

 the Nyack Valley Cottage School District’s Family Resource Center and the Center for Safety & Change.	

The Orangeburg Volunteer Fire Department and Carolyn’s Elves will host several toy collections 
this year. As you know it is Carolyn’s wish that every child get to enjoy the wonders of Christmas.  

Whereas Carolyn has permanently been assigned to the North Pole with Santa and Mrs. Claus 
she gave us clear direction that we are to continue collecting toys so everyone gets to enjoy the magic of 

Christmas. 
This year’s collection dates are	

Friday evening December 3rd from 5PM until 8PM
Saturday December 4th from 10AM until 2PM
Saturday evening December 11th from noon until the parade starts
Saturday December 18th from 10AM until 2PM 

Questions?  Call the Elf Hotline at (845) 721-4267

Remember !  the 11th Annual OVFD Holiday Parade is scheduled for Saturday December 11th!




